
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: September 12, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Review Sinking Fund Program Planning

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the September 16, 2024 
Committee of the Whole meeting. Brian Weber and Collin Frink from Plante 
Moran Realpoint, along with Alison Smith and I, would like to update the Board of 
Education on the current status of the Sinking Fund planning discussions we’ve 
been having with regard to future projects, along with progress updates on 
projects these dollars are funding. Thank you.

c: Board of Education
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